

Conway Building Committee

Minutes of Meeting on June 29, 2023

At 4:00 PM at the Highway Department Maintenance Building

The Meeting was called to order at 4:10

In attendance were Ron Sweet, Peter Jeswald, and Walter Goodridge

The meeting began with discussion of the one bathroom in the latest plan. Peter wondered about how a person showering could tie up the room inconveniencing other users. No conclusions were drawn.

Next, Peter proposed that the ceiling joists be lowered with balloon framing and short knee walls in the attic to make more usable storage space. Ron pointed out that at least some space above the drop ceiling was needed for utilities.

This led to a discussion of access to the attic storage area. A pull down stairway and an exterior stairway were considered. It was decided to ask Jon Wyman to draw-up a stairway on the south side of the building which would enter the attic through a dormer on the south facing roof. Its bottom would project to the east of the building.

Ron suggested that the Police Department's overhead door be equipped with remote control.

We decided to ask Dave Vreeland to determine what is necessary for the removal of the existing interior block wall.

We discussed a storage area for the Police office, we felt that we need direction from them.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:50.